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Madam Chair Landwehr and the House Committee on Health and Human Services: 
 
Please accept this letter in support of HB 2498.  Medical decisions should strictly be between the patient 
and their medical provider(s).  The government, at any level, should not mandate any type of medical 
intervention or procedure, including vaccines.   
 
I urge you to move this bill forward in the process and work towards prohibiting the secretary of health 
and environment from requiring a COVID-19 vaccine for children who attend school or daycare facilities 
in our state.  


